Weather may

chan

e Fur

Rendezvous

Unusually warm weather may
change some of the happenings
associated with the Fur Rendez-
vous to be held in Anchorage on
February 13-22.

If the weather holds, it may be
almost tshirt weather, which
would make it easier for people
attending the Rhondy. But for
the sled dogs races, the warm
weather and lack of snow may
cancel the World Championship
Sled Dog Race, the main high-
light of the last three days of
the Rhondy, which attracts

mushers from all over Alaska
and the lower “48™.

The World Championship
Junior and Women's Open Sled
Dog Races run on the first three
days of the Rhondy at the
Tudor Track of the Alaska Sled
Dog Racing Association, may
also be cancelled for lack of
snow.

Let's think snow and cooler
temperatures for the races, but
not too cold for attending the
many Rhondy Activities.



